
White City Township 

   Back to the 50’s 

Bear Park --August 16th -- 3:00 to 10:00 
Our community had its birth in 1955.  It was a new beginning for many families.  They came from 

all walks of life to settle the south east portion of the valley.  They fought many political battles 

and in many wars to find themselves in what many now describe as an enclave in Sandy.  Once 

upon a time they even had an election to change the name to Altamont.  I guess it failed.  Now 

many people around the state of Utah equate White City Folk with idealistic, tenacious, 

independent souls who fight for what they believe in.  This year on capital hill some Holladay 

citizens were proud to be mistakenly identified as White City citizens.  

They wore it as a badge of honor.  

Several have shared some of the history with members of the community council.  We have a few 

pictures to place on a walk down memory lane banner.  We know the bear at Bear Park was 

sculpted by a local resident.  We know that youth baseball in this part of the valley had its roots in 

White City.  One of our more famous residents Ron Yengich is one of baseball’s greatest fans.  If 

you are aware of any other famous or infamous citizens who have their roots in our community 

please share their stories so we can honor them on the 16
th

 of August.

Events planned for kids of all ages:  Fun Services midway games, miniature golf, climbing 

things, sliding things, crafts, art, dunk tank, two legged sack races and many more.  

Salt Lake County:  Fire, SWAT and narcotics dogs will be available for lots of Ooh’s and Aah’s. 

Child safety programs:   will be there to help you use the identifying services for all your kids, 

grandkids and in some cases great grandkids.  

Space for venders and crafters available on a first come first basis.  To register for space 

contact Paulina Flint at 571-5257.  Cost per 10’x10’ area will be $25.00.  

**Those interested in organizing a 5K run the morning of the 16
th

 of August please contact 

Paulina Flint at 571-5257. 

We also need volunteers to manage some of the fun and games from 3:00 thru 8:00 PM.  We 

will run two shifts of 2 people per shift per game.  That way everyone will be able to 

participate in having fun.  To volunteer and share the fun please call Paulina at 571-5257. 

It is time to share the good times close to home! 

Let’s Play!   Email your stories and enter to win prizes! 

2008



Admission will be free! 

Do you remember? 

BURMA-SHAVE * 1955 CADILLAC 

ELDORADO * LADY &THE TRAMP * 

GUNSMOKE * SERGEANT PRESTON OF 

THE YUKON * CAPTAIN KANGAROO  

Evening will bring live 

entertainment in style! 

Anyone with old wheels can 

display their 

 pride and joy! 

(As space available allows) 

Best dressed 50’s chick and guy 

will win a prize! 

Any candidate running for office is 

welcome to set up a booth and or 

play in the dunk tank. 

Voter registration booth will be 

available.  

Local talent can call to be part of 

the show! 

(Keeping the 50’s in mind) 

Tall Tails of days gone by 

welcome! 

EMAIL YOUR STORIES TO 

pbflint@yahoo.com 


